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Inquiry on 10/24/2018
Inquiry:
I have a bluetooth headset with a charging box, as attached picture. The FCC ID

label provided by the customer is printed on the charging box. Is that
feasible?

FCC response on 10/26/2018

Yes this is acceptable.

——Reply from Customer on 10/30/2018—

Clarification

FCC response on 10/31/2018

Please note the following clarification. While the single FCC identifier on the charging base
unit is acceptable for the charging base unit, separate Certification(s) and FCC identifiers are
required for the earphones(Earbuds). If the left and right earbuds are identical only one
additional FCC identifier is required. If the left and right earbuds are non-identical, then two
additional FCC identifiers for the earbuds is required.

——Reply from Customer on 10/31/2018—

If the earphones(Earbuds) is too small and there is no room for the FCC ID,
can I put the FCC ID on the user manual or charging base?

FCC response on 11/08/2018

Yes

Attachment Details:
Products and label
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